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Nick & Amy 
Modrzejewski
Missionaries on the campus of 
University of Illinois with Illini 
Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

Hello faithful partners in the Gospel!

Another month has passed and we continue to move 
along in the journey of  ministry team development, 
finding new partners in the Gospel. As many of  you know 
this is a long road and one we’ve been on for 9 months 
already. God has been faithful and today we’re at 48% of  
our needed monthly support. Thank you for your 
generous gifts and prayers.

This coming August will bring a new school year, full of  
new students to reach and returning ones to continue 
discipling and sharing with. The start of  a new school 
year is one of  the most exciting times in college ministry.

Talks have begun with the staff  team and pastors at 
Illinois and I’m needed back on campus for the coming 
school year. Amy and I are excited as we look forward to 
returning to campus and eager to see God raise the rest 
of  our support.

We’re earnestly praying that God would provide the 
needed 52% of  our support between now and August. I 
hope you’ll join us in this prayer as well.

New Beginnings March 2011

- We’re at 48% of  our monthly support goal. 
- Nick would meet new people who are excited to hear our story 
(very critical at this point).
- Safe travels and divine appointments as Amy and the Memphis 

team share the love of  Christ with those in need.
- That our support would be raised before the start of  a new 
school year.

While I’ve been on the road meeting with folks all over the 
country, Amy has been able to stay rooted in Champaign 
working with many of  the students in our fellowship.

From dorm bible studies, cooking meals for home 
fellowship and giving rides to the grocery store, she serves 
and loves them well.

Over spring break she’ll be heading to Memphis, TN with 
a team of  30 students and 5 adults. They’ll be serving in 
the community repairing homes and helping the poverty 
stricken get back on their feet in addition to sharing the 
truth of  Jesus Christ.

Pray for God to transform hearts and minds of  those in 
Memphis and those on the trip.

Illini Life is also sending a team of  18 to Haiti over spring 
break to continue in the relief  work after last year’s 
earthquake. The team is bringing 15 laptops to set up a 
computer lab for a local school.
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